
Vocational Learning,  
Employer Engagement and  

Widening Participation 

The Source, Meadowhall 
Thursday 21 April 2005 

9am — 4pm 

A one day conference to showcase the activities of 
the BP partnership  in providing vocational and work-

based learning, including engagement with 
employers and the dissemination of Aimhigher 

activities. 

Conference Fee £55  

Building Pathways Project 
Annual Conference 



The conference will include presentations covering: 
 

♦ National and local policy and practice in developing Centres of 
Vocational Excellence in FE colleges 

♦ An employer perspective and support for the local skills strategy 
♦ FE and HE perspectives/experiences in delivering vocational 

learning 
 

Key note addresses from National LSC CoVE development team, a 
local employer, FE and HE representatives 

 
 

 Workshops will take place on practice in FE colleges and dissemination 
of Building Pathways and other Aimhigher projects  

Who should attend? 
 

♦ FE and school practitioners involved in vocational education and 
training provision including new Foundation degrees 

♦ Higher Education admission tutors from universities and FE Colleges 
♦ Training Providers  involved with Apprentices 
♦ Representatives from Local LSC, Sector Skills Councils, Employers 
♦ Connexions and Career advisers 
♦ Aimhigher practitioners 
 
 

 For further details and to reserve a place, please contact: 
 

Marienne Ross 
Building Pathways, Sheffield Hallam University 

48 Howard Street, Sheffield, S1 1WB 
Tel: 0114 225 3736   

Email: M.Ross@shu.ac.uk 

The Building Pathways Project will premier the newly developed 
CD-Rom for Apprentices promoting progression routes to HE.  

A free copy of the CD will be reserved for all delegates 


